
PAWAR PUBLIC SCHOOL NANDED CITY, PUNE 

Notice for Parents 

           Preprimary (Nursery)                        Ref: PPSNC/Acad/005/2017-18.       Date:  28
th

 April, 2017 

  The first month of the fifth Academic year will conclude on Friday, 28
th

 April 2017.  

During this period we hope that students have got familiar with new teachers, new friends, new books 

and overall new school ambience especially for students who are attending school for the first time. 

Last working day before vacation begins:                         Friday, 28
th

 April 2017. 

Library timings during vacation:                                           Monday to Friday       9.00 a.m.to 12.00 p.m. 

(For Parents and Teachers)  

School office timings during vacation:                        Monday to Saturday   9.00 a.m.to 12.00 p.m. 
 

School reopens on:      Monday, 12
th

 June 2017, at usual timings (according to Shift)                                                                                      

Book and Uniform sale dates:        Monday, 5
th

 June 2017, Sunday, 6
th

 June 2017              

                      

We hope you have a Safe and Enjoyable Vacation. 
 

Headmistress         Principal 

 

 

 


